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The following policy outlines North Allegheny Basketball Association’s (NABA) 2021-2022 policy 
concerning COVID-related illnesses and exposures.  This policy reflects that of North Allegheny school 
district, and any changes made to that policy will supersede what is specified below. 
 

1) All spectators, coaches, referees, and players on the bench must wear masks.  Players and 
referees on the court do not need to wear masks. NABA will grant medical and religious 
exemptions to those who have been granted medical and religious exemptions by the North 
Allegheny school district. 

 

2) Guidance after exposure to a positive case of COVID-19 

a. An unvaccinated or symptomatic vaccinated player or coach who is exposed to a 
positive case of COVID-19 through close contact, such as living with a COVID-19 positive 
patient, will be required to stay home for 10 days, or as advised by a licensed medical 
professional/the Allegheny County Health Department.  

i. However, if the player or coach tests negative 5-7 days after the exposure, the 
player or coach may resume participating in games and practices on the 8th day 
of the quarantine with proof of a negative test.  

 

b. A vaccinated asymptomatic player or coach who is exposed to a positive case of COVID-
19 through close contact, such as living with a COVID-19 individual patient, may 
continue attending and participating in NABA games and practices unless they become 
symptomatic or test positive.  

 

3) Guidance after a positive test of COVID-19 

a. Regardless of vaccination status, players and coaches who test positive can return to 
NABA games and practices when at least 10 days have passed since symptoms first 
appeared and 24 hours with no fever without the use of fever-reduction 
medications and other symptoms of COVID-19 are improving. 

 
4) NABA will rely on coaches, parents, spectators and players to adhere to these policies and to 

self-enforce these policies.  The NABA Board will not be responsible for compliance, nor will 
they expect coaches to enforce these policies. 

 
5) Questions can be sent to nabball@gmail.com. 


